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Director of Pupil Personnel
BISD 2024-25 Enrollment

(Numbers pulled from Infinite Campus on September 10, 2024)

GES BMS/BHS

Preschool 55 6 28

K 35 7 35

1 37 8 29

2 31 9 63

3 32 10 43

4 33 11 56

5 30 12 53

Total 253 Total 307
BISD Total Enrollment Preschool - 12th Grade: 560

The numbers shown above are based on current enrollments.

2024-25 BISD Enrollment Summary
Month Grandview

Elementary
Bellevue High

School
District

End of 23-24 School
Year

266 335 601

August 2024 256 318 574

September 2024 253 307 560



We have activities planned for KY High Attendance Day! Each week, attendance-based
posts will be shared. On September 12th, KY High Attendance Day, every student who
is present will receive a special treat and be entered into a drawing for fun prizes. We
look forward to reviewing our attendance percentages for that day!

Building attendance committees have begun regular meetings, and we are integrating
them with our school CARE team meetings. These meetings bring together all
necessary stakeholders to discuss and address the needs of our students and families.

I have created a new attendance tracking sheet, which you can access HERE. This
sheet breaks down attendance by month, week, and school, and provides an overview
of district-wide attendance. I will update this document every Friday.

BISD Attendance

GES BMS/BHS

August (8/15-8/31) 95.99% 95.23%

September (9/1 - 9/6) 97.84% 93.42%

August 17th - September 6th 96.5% 94.51%

District Attendance Percentage - August 16, 2024 - September 6, 2024 - 95.43%

504 District Contact

As the new 504 District Contact, I am taking time to review existing processes and
solidify procedures. Tara Wittrock has been an essential part of ensuring a smooth
transition.

FRYSC/YSC District Contact Update

There are many amazing things happening in both of our buildings, and we are
fortunate to have Rob Sanders and Danielle Carr.

Submitted by Rob Sanders

● Held our first Advisory Council Meeting of the year.
● Working on restocking the Food Pantry.
● Planning the Grandview Fall Festival for September 21st.
● Installed and stocked Hubbard’s Cupboard.
● Finalizing the setup of the Southgate FRYSC Center Office.
● Organized and hosted Grandview Night at the BHS Football Game.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1S2obgeo_-6LN5c1jd8XfUlaVBCACBRM4wP5jvypc_N0/edit?usp=sharing


Submitted by Danielle Carr

● Hubbard’s Cupboard is working really well.
● I am taking 10 students to NKU for their Youth Summit. The theme this year is

"My Best Self." The summit will focus on topics of high interest to our youth,
including substance use and its impact on youth brains, trauma-informed care,
the role of social media in mental well-being, and healthy relationships, including
conflict management.

● The dentist will be here from September 23-25.

.


